

United Nations Global Compact Office Two United Nations Plaza New York, NY 10017 USA

Schneider Electric Industries SAS Strategy & Innovation Sustainable Development

date: 2011/02/16

subject: Grace Letter

Dear Mr Georg Kell,

I would like to reconfirm our commitment to the Global Compact and the importance to publish a COP in line with the company's sustainability reporting.

Schneider Electric is due to communicate on progress by February 26, 2011. I hereby ask for a grace period to allow us to prepare the COP as part of our annual reporting process. As a matter of facts, our Annual Report is due in March and we kindly request, from now on, to publish our COP by March 31.

Please contact undersigned if you require further details.

Sincerely,

Rémi Deveaux
Sustainability performance manager
remi.deveaux@fr.schneider-electric.com

Jakese

http://www.schneider-electric.com

F - 92500 Rueil-Malmaison